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OCTOBER Reminders and Information 
Dear Memorial Families: 
 
Thank you to all our Memorial Families who visited us on during 
our Open House on October 12th. Memorial on Display was such 
a success! 
 
Some reminders and Information for the last few days of 
October.  
 
School Council:  
Our next council meeting will be held on October 27th at 5pm in 
the school Staff Room. A link to join virtually will be posted on 
our website the day of the meeting. Please join us in person or 
online. 

 

Halloween at Memorial – Halloween will fall on a Monday this 
year (October 31st). Students are welcomed to wear costumes or 
orange and black should they choose to do so.  Costumes should 
follow the following guidelines: 

• No weapons, masks that might impede vision or 
inappropriate images 

• Students wearing a costume should come to school 
dressed in the costume and comfortably be able to wear the 
costume for the duration of the day 

• Costumes should never be a representation of someone’s 
creed, race, belief’s or personal identity. 
Classroom teachers will communicate class specific celebrations 
as there will be no school wide parade or assembly. 

  

Communication: Please subscribe to our website in order to be notified of new information 
https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/memorial 

 

School Starts at 8:45AM.  

Please be on time. 

 

Important Dates in October 

27 –  School Council Meeting at 5pm 

 

 

Important Dates in November 

 

10 -  PICTURE DAY 

11 – Remembrance Day 

 

Staying Connected… 

Subscribe to the Website: 

https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/memorial 
 

Drop Off and Pick Up 

Supervision on the playground begins at 

8:30 am. There is NO supervision prior 

to that time so we ask that students not 

arrive prior to 8:30 am. Upon arrival, 

students are asked to move directly into 

line to wait for the bell. Parents are 

encouraged to drop off their children at 

the entrance to the school grounds.  

Supervision at the end of the day will 

end at 3:20 pm.  

Please do not bring dogs on the 

property. 
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